
 

 

 

Ref: Year10ProgressUpdateDay/BTE/jud 

15th June 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 10 Progress and Mock Exam Update Day  

I hope that this letter finds you well and in good health. During this fortnight, Year 10 have completed a 

full exam series to establish their current levels of progress. We would like to invite you to meet with 

your child’s Core Subject teachers and their Progress Tutors to review their performance and 

engagement on Thursday 24th June. 

During this evening, you will have a series of scheduled appointments with your child’s teachers for 

English, Maths and Science teachers, where you will have the opportunity to discuss your child’s 

progress towards their targets, along with discussing their provision for Year 11. Further to this, an 

appointment with your child’s Progress Tutor will allow you to review attendance, attitude to learning 

and answer additional questions that you may have. 

  
The school uses an online appointment booking system. This allows you to choose your own 
appointment times with teachers. Following your selection, you will receive an email confirming your 
appointments.  
 

Please visit https://grangeacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk  to book your appointments. Login with the 
following information: 

• Name 

• Surname 

• You do not need to enter your email address as this will cause an error 

• Student’s first name 

• Student’s surname    

• Date of birth      
  
If you do not have access to the internet, please contact the school office who will discuss alternative 
arrangements. 
  
To explain and demonstrate the process, please use the following video and guidance: Video 

Appointments: Parents - How to attend appointments over video call - SchoolCloud Parents Evening 

(parentseveningsystem.co.uk)  

Finally, in what has been an extremely challenging year, I would like to thank you for all of your support 

with remote learning, attending our events and for your continued engagement to ensure that your child 

meets and exceeds their target grades. 

I look forward to working with you again in the coming academic year. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Miss H Bate 
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